
 

RISK OF EXPOSURE TO COVID-19 

Assalaamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians,  

 

We hope this letter reaches you in the best of faith and health.  

 

Students who attended class during this session may be at risk of exposure to 

COVID-19 as they were potentially in contact with a positive confirmed case.   

 

Testing and isolation is no longer mandatory for exposures in school-type settings. 

However, we kindly ask that you monitor your child for symptoms. If they are 

showing any symptoms, your child must stay at home and isolate and cannot 

attend class. 

 

Symptoms include fever, cough, sore throat, and shortness of breath, runny nose, 

loss of smell/taste, muscle/joint pains, diarrhoea, nausea /vomiting, extreme 

tiredness, unexplained chest pain or conjunctivitis (eye infection).  

 

Students should also undertake a rapid antigen test (RAT). If it is positive, your 

child should isolate for seven (7) days as someone who has tested positive to 

COVID-19. If you cannot access a rapid antigen test, you visit your nearest testing 

clinic for a PCR test (nose and throat swab). 

 

Advice and further resources are available on the NSW Health website including 

COVID-19 guidelines and fact sheets for people who have tested positive or were 

exposed to COVID-19. Additional resources are also available on the NSW 

Government website. 

 

The safety and wellbeing of our staff and students is paramount at all times. As 

such, we will continue to provide you with further developments as the need arises. 

We would also like to remind our Alfirdaus College community the importance of 

wearing a mask and hand sanitising at all times. 

If you have any questions, please contact us on (02) 9791 6777 or email us at 

info@alfirdaus.com.au  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mazen Fahme 

Principal  

 

 

 


